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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Local District Superintendents 
FROM:  Jason Mellema 
DATE:  May 9, 2025 
 
Re:  Ingham ISD Board of Education Candidate/Election 
 
The deadline for filing for a seat on the Ingham Intermediate School District’s Board of Education was 
Monday, May 5, 2025. 
 
Two (2) candidates have filed to run for the two (2) open six-year board seats:  
 

• Michael Flowers, Incumbent, who resides in Lansing. 
• Erin Schor, Incumbent, who resides in Lansing. 

 
Two (2) candidates have filed to run for the one (1) open partial two-year board seat:  
 

• Joel Gerring, who resides in Williamston 
• Caitlyn Salow, who resides in Dansville 

 
We requested biographical information from all candidates; however, the candidates may also contact you 
directly. Please forward the candidate names and the attached biographies from our candidates to your 
board members.  
 
According to the current statute, Monday, May 12, 2025, is the earliest date a local district board can adopt 
a resolution to approve the district’s voting representative and designate the three Ingham ISD candidates 
the board supports.  
 
Ingham ISD’s board members are elected by the local district boards of education which include Dansville, 
East Lansing, Haslett, Holt, Lansing, Leslie, Mason, Okemos, Stockbridge, Waverly, Webberville, and 
Williamston. The representatives from these local districts will convene at Ingham ISD on June 2 at 6:00 
p.m. to cast votes that reflect resolutions passed by their boards. An official notice about the election date, 
time, and location will be sent to your board secretary on May 23, 2025. A copy will also be sent to your 
office. 
 
In the meantime, after your board takes action, please email the resolution approving your representative 
and designating your board’s three candidate choices for the Ingham ISD board to my office.  
 
Please contact Barbara Weathers, 517.244.1230 or bweathers@inghamisd.org, if you have any questions 
about the election procedures or any other related matters. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.    
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